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ROSEWOOD HEIGHTS - The Rosewood Heights Fire Protection District has reported 
an act of vandalism at its firehouse at 45 East Airline Drive in Rosewood Heights.

This is a comment from the Rosewood Heights Fire Protection District: "Unfortunately, 
our firehouse is not immune to vandalism. The last two nights a few kids have been 



throwing large rocks at the firehouse. Tonight after already being run off by law 
enforcement they came back and broke out the window on our engine bay.

"There have also been large rocks found on Airline Drive in front of the station the last 
two nights so be careful when driving past our station to not run over one of them and 
damage your vehicle."

"If you see suspicious activity when passing the firehouse please contact the Madison 
County Sheriff's Department at (618) 692-4433.



 


